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New Site Launched on 15 May 2023
We are excited to announce that you now have access to Grampian Guidance. 
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GRAM-Guidance
This move is designed to improve your experience of accessing information to assist with 
direct patient care.
What is Grampian Guidance?
Grampian Guidance is a valuable local resource for helping you deliver direct patient care. 
We provide easy to access guidance, information and resources in one convenient location. 
It used by primary care, secondary care and community colleagues across NHS Grampian.
What is changing with the new site?
The new site has been created in SharePoint Online and introduces several enhancements to the previous site:
• Access the site from any device (including personal devices) as long as you are logged in 
to your nhs.scot Microsoft account
• Improved search experience – find documents more easily using the search bar
• Better document viewing experience – documents open in full-page view
• New navigation – the pages list is now located on the top bar under ‘Speciality Pages’
• Improved site reliability – expect less site down time, broken links and error messages
• Site accessible to all users in NHS Scotland (all boards) using nhs.scot Microsoft account
• Access the site from your mobile device using the SharePoint app (Apple and Android)
• Transparent document governance – quickly see documents that have not been reviewed 
recently, when they are/were due for review and who is responsible for the document

Watch our 2 minute video tour to explore the new site and discover these features in action:
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GRAM-Guidance
More Information
If you need more information, please contact us at: gram.guidance@nhs.scot
